
LEANN'S LATEST
Division 10

M A Y  N E W S L E T T T E R

MAY 4-8, 2020
ELIMINATE WEEK 
 
MAY 7, 2020 
KEY CLUB'S 95TH
BIRTHDAY
 
MAY 10, 2020
CLUB MONTHLY
REPORT DUE
 
OCTOBER 1, 2020
ANNUAL DUES ARE
PAYABLE 
 
OCTOBER 17, 2020
DOLLYWOOD FALL
RALLY 

Important dates:

CONTACT
INFORMATION
 
SENIOR
RECOGNITION
 
SUMMER SERVICE
PROJECT IDEAS

Featured topics: Club contacts!
Newsletters are a great way to update everyone in the division

about the latest happenings within the division. If you haven't

already, please send me an email with any contacts for your club

officers and anyone interested in receiving division-wide news! 

Surfing through service
With all of the free time that comes along with summer

vacation, why not volunteer? I encourage you to complete a

service project this summer, you can do this by:

-Reaching out to your local Kiwanis Club

-Contacting the nearest Ronald McDonald House

-Volunteer at animal shelters, day cares or libraries

-Host a fundraiser and donate the profits, you can: host a car

wash, run a lemonade stand, lead a dog walking campaign, etc. 

Graduating seniors
Key Club International would like to recognize all graduating

seniors! Send me a list of your Key Club seniors along with

pictures, if possible. Please email me this list (my email is

Leann@ktkey.org)  by Friday, May 15, or as soon as possible. 


